
Rep Report for Blandford Forum Netball League  

 

As I have recently taken on the role the report may not have all the detail on this occasion. 

 

Our AGM was help In March which saw a new Vice-Chair appointed and a new role of membership 

secretary was formed.  

The summer season has got off to a great start, we have reverted back to two divisions after a season 

of playing “round robin”. We have seen two new junior teams enter the league NDNC Cyclones and 

DAS Eagles, both teams have made a great impact so far. We saw one team leave the league after 

one season and we wish them well. The league are considering running a charity tournament 

towards the end of the season. 

The league has seen 7 newly qualified umpires at “into” level which is fantastic for the league and 

the clubs they represent. Channon has is also a qualified “into” and C award assessor again will be a 

great asset to the league. 

 


